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The Carbon County Board of Health is recommending face 

coverings for all customers and employees in indoor public places 

where social distancing cannot be assured.  

 

This well proven tool to decrease the spread of COVID-19 is 

needed considering the recent surge in cases in neighboring 

counties and the expected increase of visitors beginning with our 

Fourth of July holiday. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William George, MD 

Carbon County Health Officer 


